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Can I know more about your forthcoming planning application for the grounds of the Princess of Wales 
in Ely please. For example, will the money from that be ring fenced for the new local urgent care units 
in future? Can you give me some stats on the land etc? 
 
Cambridgeshire Community Services NHS Trust as freeholder is working with stakeholders, including 
health and care partners, commissioners and the local authority (East Cambs District Council) to 
determine the future requirements for the Ely locality and specifically the Princess of Wales site. We 
are taking into account demographic changes and population growth, evolving service demand, new 
models of care and the aged infrastructure of current buildings on the site. 
 
Whilst the Trust has had initial conversations with the planning department at ECDC to understand 
constraints, it is only as we conclude these discussions over the coming months, that the relevant 
planning processes will be entered into.  
 
 


